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Inflation the last 4 years has been devastating for working families. We saw our 

buying power go down significantly (20+%) and wage growth did keep up. This bill 

will further erode the ability of many to make ends meet.  On top of that, we have 

seen other transportation packages be squandered will the like of billion dollar 

accounting errors at ODOT and little or no improvement in our roads. Oregonians 

have to budget and spend within our means, I suggest our state government does 

the same.  


